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SUBJECT: Announcing the Event Wagering and Fantasy Sports

Contest Intercept Policy
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding u these

or any other changes at
DCSSPolicyQuestions@azdes.gov

The purpose of this Policy Update is to announce the release of the newly
implemented Event Wagering and Fantasy Sports Contest Intercept Policy.
You will find this policy in The PORT in the Enforcement dropdown menu, under
the heading “GAMING.”

The purpose of this policy is to provide staff a working knowledge of how the
Arizona Division of Child Support Services (DCSS) coordinates with the Arizona
Department of Gaming (ADG) to offset event wagering winnings and/or fantasy
sports contest prizes to be used as a child support enforcement remedy.

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for

outgoing mail.
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